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Hi Dr. Gezrbmer,

I just spoke with the people in accounting who were familiar with the
check request I submitted for you. They promised me they would get the
check in the mail to you next week, and apologized for the delay.

Epparently the man whose job it is to process the tax information had a
death in the family that took him away from work, and this week of course is
a holiday. 1I stressed the need for them to get the check out as quickly as
they possibly could when he gets back on Monday next week. TI'm very sorry
for this delay.

In the meantime, my best wishes to you for a very happy Thanksgiving
holiday.

Printed for George Gerbner <ggerbner@nimbus.temple.edu>






